
16/06/2020 

MR Robin Keussen 
4 / 53 Lauderdale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
robin@keussen.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Dear Assessing officer,

I would like to show my support for the upgrade of Manly Boat shed and believe the upgrade to 
have an invested interest in the local community, through safety, use of space and the 
environment operational changes. 

An upgraded to the structure of the jetty for safety and to modernise the facilities is needed. 
Being a water user, I welcome easy access to launch and use the public facilities. I believe the 
Kiosk can be a nice addition for the local community, the boat users, paddlers, and the passing 
Spit to Manly walkers. 

I also welcome the idea to increase the jetty for public use which in turn removes the Slipway 
and boat works, as a direction to improve water quality and the environment. 

Sent: 16/06/2020 11:58:35 AM
Subject: Online Submission


